
 

 
Media Statement: 
 
Music City 100 Penalty Statement Released  
 
Post-race penalties have been issued following the Music City 100 Pro Late Model race at 
Nashville Fairgrounds Speedway on Saturday, May 11, 2024.  
 
Upon a post-race investigation, it has been determined that Michael Tipper / US TANK 's #1 Pro 
Late Model, with driver Michael House, competed in the race with invalid engine seals. This 
action is in direct violation of 2024 Pro Late Model Specifications & Guidelines, Section B 
Engines, #2 Engine Options, Rule 1 Unaltered GM Engines and Section B Engines, #2 Engine 
Options, Rule 7 Rebuilt Engines. The Car Owner and Driver have been issued the following 
penalties. 
 
- Loss of all Race Earnings. 
- Loss of all Owner/Driver Championship Event Points. 
- Owner and Team, including driver, placed on probation for the remainder of the calendar year. 
 


